



### Item 2

12th February 2025

# **Glasgow Community Planning Partnership**

### Victoria Park Area Partnership

# **Report by Director of Legal and Administration**

Contact: Pamela Yule Telephone: 07787 276 604

#### AREA PARTNERSHIP GOVERNANCE - MEMBERSHIP

# **Purpose of report**

The purpose of this report is to update members on the current membership of the Victoria Park Area Partnership.

#### Recommendations

Victoria Park Area Partnership members are asked to note the report.

### 1 Membership – Victoria Park Area Partnership

Following the last meeting of this Area Partnership the following changes have been made to the membership of the Victoria Park Area Partnership:-

• Charles Scott was no longer the nominated substitute representative for Broomhill Community Council.

Thus membership of the Victoria Park Area Partnership presently comprises of the following named members and substitute:-

Member	Substitute	Nominating Body
Councillor Feargal Dalton	N/A	Glasgow City Council
Councillor Eunis Jassemi	N/A	Glasgow City Council
Councillor Lana Reid McConnell	N/A	Glasgow City Council
Inspector Ian Sibbald	Sergeant Lyn Forbes	Police Scotland
Station Commander Ben Adams	Station Commander Graeme Morrow	Scottish Fire and Rescue Service
Lyndsay Thomson	Mhairi Shepard	Glasgow City Health and Social Care Partnership
Vacant	Vacant	Glasgow Third Sector Interface Network
David Rennie	Vacant	Broomhill Community Council
Dr Catherine Benton MBE	Robert McKay	Jordanhill Community Council
Seamus-Padraic Gallagher	Colin Price	Thornwood Community Council
Elizabeth Brown	Colin McGeoch	Whiteinch Community Council
Ross MacPhail - Co-opted	N//A	Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability

### 2 Governance Framework

Members should note that Glasgow Community Planning Partnership's Strategic Partnership amended its Governance Framework on 26th November 2024, including some changes that relate to Area Partnerships. Members are able to access the Framework by clicking here.

#### 3 Recommendations

Victoria Park Area Partnership members are asked to note the report.